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described above.

I may say in conclusion that this memorandum has been submitted to the

other members of the Department and has their entire approval, 

only fair to state that a gréât part of the suggestions above have originated 

out of discussions with my collègues and Profes sor Sugar) and that in particular 

Dr. Hemmeon has had a great deal to do with the working out of this programme 

of study.

Indeed it is


